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Transition to Delta Secondary 2022 
Parent Information Session 

Dear Grade 7 Parents/Guardians, 

We are looking forward to having you and your child joining our Pacer family next school year 
and would like to extend an invitation to you to attend an important information session 
regarding the transition into high school and course selection for the upcoming school year 
on Thursday February 24th at 6:00pm via Zoom (link below): 

• Zoom Link: https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/2700018757

• Meeting ID: 270 001 8757

• Passcode: Pacers

This session is an opportunity for parents of Grade 7 students to get an understanding of our 
school’s programs, course offerings, and supports available for your child in preparing them 
child for a smooth transition into secondary school and a successful Grade 8 experience. 

Information Session Agenda 

• Welcome and Introduction

• School Overview

• Programs and Student Services

• Course Offerings for 2022 - 2023

• Course Selection Process & Timelines

• Parent Question Period

After the information session, our school website will be updated to include a power point 
presentation from that evening along with any additional information regarding course 
offerings, timelines and processes.  Below is a link to our Delta Secondary website: 
Delta Secondary Link:  https://de.deltasd.bc.ca/ 

We look forward to seeing all of you on February 24th. 

Sincerely, 

Mr. John Pavão, Mr. Mike Annandale, Ms. Maggie Callander, 
Principal Vice Principal Vice Principal  

https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/2700018757
https://de.deltasd.bc.ca/

